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Dear Angel Cat Parents and Friends,

As we come to the close of another year, | can't help but wonder at how quickly the time goes by! We've had
cats come into adoption, go to their furrever homes, new cats join our feral colonies (thankfully no kittens
born because we spay/neuter as soon as they arrive) what a whirlwind! We've truly placed hundreds of cats
and kittens in new homes and it's only because of the support of all of you, our "Angel Cat" family that we
have been able to do so. | can't thank you all enough - you enable us to do this work for these wonderful little

souls.

Just at the beginning of this summer, we've added two cute sisters, Trixie and Dixie, who are beautiful muted
and dilute torties now about 5 months old and ready for adoption. They were tiny babies and bottle fed by
their foster mommy. They made their debut at Petco this past week and we hope they find a home together if
possible. One is shy and the other one not so much, they play off each other's personalities well. Angel Cat
always offers a 2 for 1 discount when adopting litter mates or bonded pairs.

We took in a cat named Jimmy Carter early this summer who was 6 months old when his dad had to check
into the VA hospital for an undetermined stay due to a brain injury he suffered in Afghanistan. We promised
to find his boy a good home and | am so happy we found him the perfect new dad. Jimmy is loving life in
Huntington Beach. We also found a perfect home for our little teacup Chihuahua, Prancer!

The Angel Cat yard sale we held in June to benefit our rescue group was a huge success! Thank you to all
those who donated things to sell, the few things that were left over were donated to the Disabled American
Veterans Thrift Store so our service men and women can be future blessed by your donations. We raised just
shy of $600 for the rescue!

Angel Cat Pet Adoptions is finally on facebook! YAY! Please check it out and give us a "like". We post our
available cats there, as well as helpful information, local events happening in our community, cute articles
we find interesting and, of course, our rescue stories. Our website is also a great source of information.

We have some of the most wonderful adult cats who have been waiting for homes for so long.... some for a
few years. While we understand many people look for kittens, these adult cats are socialized, love beingin a
family situation and have outgrown those crazy kitten zoomies. Since cats live well into their teens nowadays,
a 4 or 5 year old cat is still considered a young adult. We keep them healthy and happy while they wait but
since we are a foster home rescue, it does make a difference on how many new cats we have space to take in.

As always, we want to say that we are an all volunteer non-profit 501c3 rescue group, we exist only on
donations from you and the public. We get no government subsidy. We appreciate your support so much and
every donation is tax-deductible. If you have it on your heart to help us out this holiday season, any amount is
received with great thankfulness. We have been blessed to do this work for now ending our 6th year and
couldn't have made it this far without all of you. We are dedicated to rescue and adoption success!

Happy Thanksgiving and Merry Christmas from all of us at Angel Cat Pet Adoptions!



